Department of Gandhian and Peace Studies,

Panjab University, Chandigarh

Ref. No. 558/GPS Dated:04/5/2018

Academic Year 2017-18

Report of the Feedback received from the Students and Action Taken

Students Feedback:

On the basis of the feedback received from the outgoing batch of the Session 2017-18, following observations came out of the feedback received:

- 1. At least 2-3 educational trips be organized for the field project and for the visit to the Gandhian places
- 2. Some students are facing internet issue and at least 1-2 computers be arranged for the students in the Department and Library
- 3. 1-2 workshops related to research methodology be organized.

Action Taken Report

On the basis of the feedback received from the students, the faculty members in the meeting held on 4/5/2018, recommended the following points can be considered as:

- 1. 1 trip will be arranged soon to the nearby place for the research oriented work.
- 2. 1 computer will be provided to the students in the department to carry on the research work or to use Internet.
- 3. 1 workshop can be organized in the coming days.

(Chairperson)

Ashu Passiche.

Chairperson
Deptt. of Gandhian and Peace Studies
Panjab University, Chandigarh-160014